From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Frank J Ney Bus

Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:58:12 AM

----Original Message-----From: Shannon Reimer <>

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 10:45 AM

To: District Administration Centre Manager < DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>

Subject: Frank J Ney Bus

CAUTION: External Message

This bus absolutely needs to stay running! The parking lot at FJN is already overcrowded, I cannot imagine it with 60+ more cars trying to park. Please do not cancel this bus! Also, it is much too far for the kids to walk! There is absolutely no way I would send my 5 and 7 year old kids to walk that busy road, even with sidewalks! This is nuts!!

Sincerely,
A very concerned parent,
Shannon Reimer

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.